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Tischler, Tarin

From: Tom Rehyansky <Tom.Rehyansky@RangerConstruction.com>
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 11:35 AM
To: Tischler, Tarin
Subject: Ranger Fort Pierce
Attachments: Heritage invoice 3 with halogen testing.pdf; FP SPCC Certified.pdf; Used Oil.jpg; Used 

Filters.jpg

EXTERNAL MESSAGE 
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this 

email. 
Good afternoon, Tarin.  Apologies for the delay in responding.  I’ve attached the following in response to the Compliance 
Letter dated June 2, 2022: 

1. Updated SPCC for the facility 
2. Photo of the used oil filter bin(s) 
3. Invoice/manifest for our most recent disposal from Heritage-Crystal Clean.  Note that the halogen (sniffer) 

testing is shown on pages 4, 13, and 16.  Used Oil Filter Recycling is noted on page 22. 
4. A photo of the Used Oil containers properly labeled. 

 
I believe this covers everything.  Please let me know if you require any further information. 
 
Thanks for your help. 
 

 
Tom Rehyansky 
Environmental Manager 
Ranger Construction Industries, Inc. 
101 Sansbury’s Way 
West Palm Beach, Fl 33411 
Ph: 561-793-9400 
Cell: 561-702-2776 
Fax: 561-791-7508 
 
***LEGAL DISCLAIMER*** The information in this message is confidential and may be privileged. It is intended solely for 
the addressee. Access to this message by anyone else is unauthorized. If the reader of this is not the intended recipient, 
any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any action or omission taken by the reader in 
reliance on it is prohibited and may be unlawful. Thank you  






